


YEAR-END SHOW PACKET 

VERY IMPORTANT INFO

We can’t wait for our 21st Annual show! “Bloom, Where You Are Planted”. 
Get ready for an amazing day of performances! We are thrilled to provide 

our students the opportunity to perform live on stage in front of an 
audience! 

Please take time to read this packet carefully as it is loaded with very 
important information! Also, make sure you save it as a reference tool 

for the weeks leading up to your big day!

We strongly encourage all parents to read through this packet to get an 
idea of what to expect this year. This is especially important if this will be 

your first year participating in our show.  

Check out this awesome Recital Day video from last year with everything 

to expect for our big show day! This will help make you and your child’s 
show experience seamless, exciting and memorable for the whole family! 

(the venue has some new updates since last year’s show, and the seating for the show is 

cabaret style with tables and chairs, but the video gives an idea of how the day will run!)

Questions after reading this packet? 
Email info@talentfactoryri.com

https://vimeo.com/938220053/0fae345bbe?share=copy
mailto:info@talentfactoryri.com


SHOW DATES 
When will the Year-End Show be held?

We will be hosting TWO Events! 

Saturday June 7th will be for our competitive teams. 
Company families will receive a separate email with show & ticket details 

Tickets will be available through tututix 

Saturday June 14th will be our annual year-end event for all students. 
See below for all details! 

VENUE 

Where will the Year-End Show be held?
This packet includes lots of details so you will know exactly where to go when 

you arrive, including directions, parking and more!

LOCATION:
The Event Factory

144 Metro Center Blvd. Warwick, RI
 

PARKING 
Where do I park for the show?

All parking is conveniently located at The Event Factory.



We are excited to reveal our fantastic way for families to enjoy this special day. 
After receiving an incredible amount of positive feedback the last few years, we 

knew we were onto something great! The Talent Factory has always tried to 
innovate the traditional recital experience. We LOVE the flexibility our schedule 

allows families. View all the great reasons below: 
  

• Easy drop off at the stage door behind our new theater in Warwick, 30 min 
before your child performs 

• Great accessible FREE parking 

• Know the exact time your child will be performing, to the minute! 

• Students will bow right after they perform so no more waiting for the end of 
the show to see their bow! 

• Pick-up performers right after they perform 

• Flexibility of this new schedule allows for families to come and go after their 
performer takes the stage 

• Red Carpet Photo area for families to take pictures with their star, in costume, 
right after they perform! 

• Performers can also watch their friends take the stage with mom or dad, after 
they perform! 

• Recital Boutique for some fun shopping! 

• Yummy food and treats available 

• Full bar for adults 21+ with some fun show-themed cocktails 

YOUR TF RECITAL EXPERIENCE! 



TICKETS 
When do tickets go on sale?
Year-End Show tickets will go on sale starting Wednesday May 14th @ 10am 
There is no limit to the amount of tickets you can purchase 
Ticket Link - https://www.etix.com/ticket/o/7655/the-talent-factory 

How much do tickets cost?
Tickets are $25 each (all day access to the event). 
Children under 3 do not need a ticket 

Can my student watch the show in the audience with me?
Yes, students can sit with their parents after they perform on Saturday June 14th to watch. 
Students performing in the show do not need tickets.  

Like our show last year, this is a very laid back event! 
We will have yummy treats available, photo opp station for students and their families, a VIP 
lounge, merchandise boutique, and more! Families can get up after their child performs to walk 
around and enjoy the event in our lobby and VIP Lounge. 

 
How do I purchase/reserve my tickets?
Tickets to our June 14th recital day can be purchased through TUTUTIX. 
Click Here 
Link is also available on our annual recital page on our website 

Will my seats be reserved or general admission?
Seating for our June 14th show will be general admission. 
More on that later when you get to the Big Day section!  
Excited to share the TF recital experience. 

When can I enter the Venue?
Students will be dropped off at the stage door behind the theater 30 min before their scheduled 
performance time in costume with hair and makeup done, ready to perform!  If your child is in more 
than one number you will drop off their other garment bags at check-in. After students are checked 
in backstage families can head to the front of the venue to enter our show! 
 

https://www.etix.com/ticket/o/7655/thetalentfactory?


Rehearsal 
Rehearsal is a very important part of the Show experience.  

Rehearsal is the first time the students will perform full-out on the stage.

When is rehearsal?
Dates: Saturday, May 31 - Friday, June 6th
Time: During your regularly scheduled class  

Where is rehearsal?
All Rehearsals will be held at the theater (no costumes needed) 
The Event Factory 
144 Metro Center Blvd. Warwick, RI 

What is the Rehearsal process?
You will drop your child off for their regularly scheduled class. No costumes needed. Your child will 
practice with their class and teacher, along with our tech crew and production team. Students will be 
dismissed when their class time is done.   

What time do I arrive at Rehearsal?
Regular class day and time, only change is the location. 

Can I expect the Rehearsal schedule to run on time?
Yes! We typically run on time, almost to the minute. If you do not arrive at your scheduled time, you 
may miss the rehearsal. Trust us, it is no fun if they are late or miss their rehearsal!  
This is an important day, so please make an extra effort to ensure an on-time arrival. 

When I arrive for Rehearsal, where do I go?
When you get to the theater, head right inside! 

What should I wear to rehearsal?
Wear what you would wear to your weekly classes 
We recommend wearing the shoes you will be wearing for the show



The Big Day 
This is the big day your performer has worked for all year! They will be very excited and it’s going to be 
SO much fun to take the stage and perform! We want to make this experience the best it can be for 
you and your child, so please continue to read all the details below carefully. 

When do I need to arrive?
Students need to arrive 30 min prior to their scheduled time in their 1st costume with full hair and 
makeup. You will need to check in your child 30 minutes before their scheduled time to perform. Our 
videos (coming soon) will assist with navigating where to go once you’ve arrived. 

Where do I drop off?
This year you will be dropping off behind our theater at the stage door. At this time you will also drop off 
additional costumes in their garment bags if students are in more than one number. Once students are 
dropped off, families can make their way to the front of the building to enter through our lobby.  

Should my child arrive at the Year-End Show in costume?
Yes, we ask they arrive dressed in their 1st costume with hair and makeup done, with proper color 
tights and shoes. This will help things run smoothly! If they have multiple routines, please drop off the 
additional costumes in garment bags. If your child has multiple costumes, we recommend having their 
costumes, shoes and hair supplies organized, labeled and readily available in a small bag or inside the 
garment bag to keep the day running smoothly.  

Will my child be able to watch the show?
Yes! Students will be picked up as soon as their number is done and they will stay with you after they 
perform. Performers do not need a ticket.  

Can I go to the dressing room to assist my child in between routines?
Yes, that is actually the best way for students to change into their next costume unless they are old 
enough to change on their own. A family member should be designated to head back to the dressing 
room to change for their next number.  

Will there be gifts or flowers available for purchase?
We are a one-stop shop offering flowers and gifts for your performer. Check the SHOP tab on our 
website to pre-order all recital merchandise such as t-shirts, flowers, bears and more!

http://www.talentfactoryri.com/shop


Stage Makeup and Hair 
Does my child need to wear makeup for Rehearsal and the Year-End Show?

Rehearsal, no makeup needed.  

The show, Yes makeup! The lights on the stage are very bright. All students will need to 
wear makeup for the show (not rehearsal). This will make their beautiful faces stand out on 
stage and not be washed out by the lights. 

For the younger performers, we suggest blush, a little mascara and a color on the lips. 
The older performers should wear blush, lip color, and eye makeup.  
All of our performers should look their best for the big day!   

How do I style my child’s hair for Rehearsal and the Year-End Show? 

Rehearsal, hair should be pulled back, secure and off the face.  

The Big Day - for uniformity at the show, we ask all performers wear a slicked back bun for 
the performance. Low buns are best for acro numbers where they have to roll on the mat! 

 Hair should be as neat and clean as possible and please make sure it is secure! This is a 
special day, so you should make a special effort to help your performer look their best! Use 
gel/clips/hairspray to smooth fly-aways so all students have a classy and uniform look on 
stage! If you have a hairpiece, please also make sure it is very secure so it does not fall off 
during the performance



Studio Info: 
TWIRL GRADUATION WEEK: May 31 - June 6 
We are so proud of our TWIRL program and what it provides to our 
little dancers! All Twirl students will graduate during rehearsal, taking 
home their Twirl certificates! 

REHEARSAL WEEK: May 31 - June 6 
Rehearsal on stage will take place at our Warwick location  
No costumes needed 
144 Metro Center Blvd. Warwick 

LAST DAY OF CLASSES in NK: Thursday May 28th 
Please try to attend ALL classes between now and the end of the 
season, so all students will be well-prepared for the big show! 

2025 SUMMER CAMPS: 
Register on our website for summer camps 
Offering dance & theatre camps! 
Spots are filling fast! talentfactoryri.com/summer-camps 

2025 SUMMER SESSION (8-week session): 
Registration is open for Summer Session - starts June 17th 
Offering dance, acro and theatre classes 
talentfactoryri.com/summer-camps 

2025-26 REGISTRATION: 
Registration for our Season 22 will open SOON!

http://talentfactoryri.com/summer-camps
http://talentfactoryri.com/summer-camps






Visit the site and click 
“Talent Factory  Picture day”

 in the Menu

TALENT FACTORYTALENT FACTORY
  PICTURE WEEKENDPICTURE WEEKEND

PROVIDED BY:
    LAURALAURA    SANTILLISANTILLI    PHOTOGRAPHYPHOTOGRAPHY  

Picture Days:

www.laurasantilliphotography.com

Where:

Commemorate your child’s performance year with
costume photos. Two days to choose from. Open
to all Talent Factory students. Save the date and
secure your session time below.

Fri/Sat May 9 & 10

Talent Factory, NK



Shoes & Tights? 
Check below for what each class needs for the big day! 

Need tights? Order on the SHOP tab on our website and we will let you know 
when they are ready for pickup!

http://www.talentfactoryri.com/shop


http://www.talentfactoryri.com/shop





